
   

Notice of Alert (10th October, 2025) 

 

 

Cybersecurity Alert 
 

Recently, our school has discovered that certain online 

platforms have posted our school photographs and made 

inappropriate modifications without our consent. We advise 

students, parents and the public to stay alert and not to trust 

online information from unknown sources. 

 

 

 

 

安全提示 (2025 年 10 月 10 日) 

 

 

網絡安全提示  

本校近期發現有網絡平台，未得同意下使用本校相片，

當中更作出不當修改。在此，本校提醒學生、家長及公

眾提高警覺，不能輕信來歷不明的網上資訊。 

 


